
From: m m
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Re: Request for Hold - Martha Monroe HPC Appeals
Date: Friday, June 19, 2020 11:45:37 AM

Hi Chris,
Per our conversation I will not be pursuing the appeal.
Martha Monroe

On Jun 19, 2020, at 11:25 AM, Lee, Chris <clee@milwaukee.gov> wrote:

This matter cannot be held from scheduling indefinitely unfortunately.  Am trying to
process pending matters that still need action by the ZND committee.  Should you no
longer wish to pursue this matter and want to withdraw the appeal, please notify our
office.
 
Sincerely,
 
Chris Lee
Staff Assistant
 

From: m m [mailto:fifty60seventy@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, June 19, 2020 11:16 AM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Re: Request for Hold - Martha Monroe HPC Appeals
 
Previously, I was told the matter would not be scheduled unless something
changed.
Nothing has changed.
I do not wish to schedule the matter for the 30th.
 
Martha Monroe
 
 

On Jun 19, 2020, at 10:24 AM, Lee, Chris <clee@milwaukee.gov> wrote:

To all,
 
In an effort to resolve old matters, I will tentatively propose to the
ZND chair to schedule this COA appeal before the Zoning,
Neighborhoods and Development Committee’s June 30, 2020
meeting which begins at 9 a.m. and will be a virtual meeting.
 
If you can recall, this matter was held from scheduling before ZND
at the appellant’s request.
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